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REFURBISHMENT OF IMLI PREMISES 

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) is pleased to announce that the students’ 

flats located in the IMLI premises have been fully refurbished and the 25
th

 generation of lawyers 

enrolled in the Master of Laws (LL.M.) programme in International Maritime Law are now 

accommodated in these newly renovated flats.  

The refurbishment was made possible thanks to the funds generously provided by the 

Government of Malta in accordance with the Headquarters Agreement signed between the 

International Maritime Organization and the Government of Malta on 13 May 1988. Over the 

last few months extensive work was undertaken to refurbish the bathrooms, doors and 

kitchenettes, thus ensuring that students are provided with the best facilities during their studies 

at IMLI.  

 

 



The newly refurbished students’ flats 

 

The Director of the Institute wishes to thank the Government of Malta for supporting this 

initiative by generously providing the necessary funds. Special thanks are due to Mr. Joe Mizzi, 

Minister for Transport and Infrastructure, Mr. Joe Callus, Permanent Secretary, Ministry of 

Transport and Infrastructure, Mr. James Piscopo, Chief Executive Officer, Transport Malta, Mr. 

Ray Farrugia, Director General Works, Works and Service Department, Ministry of Transport 

and Infrastructure, Mr. Lawrence Buttigieg, Architect and Mr Joe Mifsud, Principal Technical 

Officer, Works and Services Department, Ministry of Transport and Infrastructure. 

The students of the current academic year were very pleased to see the quality and standard of 

the newly refurbished flats and have expressed that the new premises make them feel at home.  
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** For further information please contact Ms. Elda Belja (Editor, IMLI e-News) at 

publications@imli.org  
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